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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 May 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
Can you provide the previous 3 reports that were submitted that fulfilled the 

requirements from government legislation – section 101A Financial Strategy, 

Public Finance Act 2002. 

The Council’s Financial Strategies are available on our website and the last three 
reports can be found via the links below. 
 

LTP 2024-34 Draft Financial Strategy: 

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/j3hkzi1z/financial-strategy.pdf 

LTP 2021-41 Financial Strategy: 

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/vwxbvod2/financial-strategy-2021.pdf 

LTP 2018-38 Financial Strategy (pages 7 to 21): 

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/nqfafvom/part-two-long-term-plan-2018-38-

final-web-version.pdf 

Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 
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